Gretna Green Home & School Association

February News
February 14 -18, 2011
is the annual 

Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week
This is a wonderful opportunity for us to thank the teachers and staff for the wonderful job they do!

The schedule of events is as follows:

Monday- Muffins and Coffee Day

Tuesday- Sweets Day

Wednesday- Apples/Veggie Tray

Thursday- Pot Luck Lunch/Free Popcorn for Staff

Friday- “Stick it” to the teacher day

*Please remember this is a peanut/nut free environment

If any parent is able to volunteer with any of the events, or is willing to 
donate food for the Pot Luck please call 

 Merle Campbell at 773-7281 or email Natalee Morehouse at natalee.morehouse@nbed.nb.ca
Anyone wishing to bring in any other treats is more than welcome to do so at 
any time during the week.

Boys and Girls: Friday is sticker day and you can bring in some stickers for your teacher to use.
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             A  big                          to teacher    

                   and staff!!


very busy this year in collaboration with staff and students.  
We currently have 91 members in our school, but new members are still welcome!
The Spell-a-thon Fundraiser last Spring was very successful and the money raised has supported many extremely worthwhile projects at the school level.  

***Stay tuned this Spring for the new Gazebo as part of our***
Playground project!!!!

The following areas have received support from Home and School so far this year:

· Breakfast Program

· Card Tables purchased for in school use

· First Aid Kits for every classroom and the gymnasium

· Digital cameras and memory cards for every classroom

· Digital microscope for Smartboard

· Ink for classroom printers
· Bussing costs for class trips

· Chart paper for classrooms

· Thank you gifts for Bus Driver Appreciation Week

· Gymnasium equipment

· PJ Literacy Night…cookies, milk & books for all students

· Free popcorn days for students and staff

· Sound system upgrade for the gymnasium

· Guided reading books to upgrade school book room

· Gifts for all staff for Staff Appreciation Week

*Please watch for information coming home for the 

3rd Annual Spell-a-thon Fundraiser taking Place in April.

If you have any time to commit to the Home and School Committee it would be greatly appreciated.  Only one meeting a month!  
Next Meeting:  March 16, 2011   6:00 Gretna Green Media Room
